

Dear Patients and Friends,

January 31, 2021

After twenty-two wonderful years of practicing dentistry in Highland Park, I have decided to retire and transfer ownership to two outstanding dentists. I am truly grateful to all of you for sharing part of your lives with me as patients. The trust and kindness that I have received from each of you has been remarkable.

I have taken great care in selecting two dentists to continue to provide your families with the high standard of care that you deserve following my retirement. Dr. John Grittner and Dr. Jadilyn Grittner come to us with impeccable academic backgrounds and ten years each of dental practice. They both graduated from the University of Minnesota School of Dentistry in 2010. They live with their two children in St. Paul. Through extensive continuing education, they are trained in the latest dental procedures including implant placement, implant restoration, teeth straightening using clear aligners and pediatric dental care.

The entire staff that you have come to know so well will continue to serve you. All of your future cleaning appointments will be honored and unchanged.

Please welcome the Grittners as you so kindly welcomed me in 1998. It has been my profound pleasure and honor to have served all of you as your dentist these many years.

I will continue seeing patients on a limited basis through February. Please note that on January 31, 2021 the Drs. Grittner will take over the custody and control of your patient records, as well as those of your family members, and will continue your dental care thereafter. If you have questions please contact our office soon.

My most sincere thank you,

Terry O Peill

Dr. Terry O'Neill



Terry O Neill, DMD